
 

 

 
 
Our ref: OUT22/212004 

 
 
18 November 2022 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Hall 
Team Lead  
Regulatory Approvals 
Arrow Energy  
 
 
e-mail: andrew.hall@arrowenergy.com.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Hall 
 

RPI22/004 Arrow – Kupunn Springvale CSG Deviated Well Paths      
 

Further extension of stated period for response to requirement notice and 

extension of period to commence notification    
(given under sections 36 and 44 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 (RPI Act)) 

 

I refer to your request dated 17 November 2022 seeking a further extension to the period in 
which to respond to the requirement notice dated 5 August 2022, given for the above 
application for a regional interests development approval. 
 
In accordance with the relevant provisions of the RPI Act: 

• the period in which you must provide the Department of State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (DSDILGP) with the information 
requested in the requirement notice is extended to 2 December 2022; and 

• the period in which you must commence notification of the application is within 30 
business days (bd) after the information referred to above is provided to DSDILGP. 

 
The notification period is 15 bd. It is recommended that the period between 20 December 
2022 and 5 January 2023 is not included in the notification period. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Manager, Development 
Assessment Division, DSDILGP, by telephone on 3452 7653 or by email at 
RPIAct@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Phil Joyce  
Director 
Development Assessment Division  
Planning Group 
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